SELECTMEN'S MEETING February 8, 1988

7:45 Lee Murray questioned if the Town had insurance on his tools
that are at the Town Shed. Secretary will call the insurance company
to see what is covered.

8:00 Kevin McLarnon and Barbara Sholl came is to questioned their timber
tax bill. Selectman Olson reviewed bill and explained how the Town
arrives at rhe tax amount. Selectmen adjusted bill because of the
quality of pine cut.

8:30 Dick Newbert, Country Views was in to see if the Selectmen

would consider letting Country Views sell Lot #71 & 38 which is one (1)
parcel to two (2) individuals without upgrading Pine Road to a class

V {5} road. They would like to sub-divide the one (1) parcel into two (2)
lots. Country Views agreed to put covenants on both parcels not allowing
future development,

Also attending this meeting was Dv. Samuel Brooks, Martha Brocks, Lee
Murray, Sue & Peter Seraichick and Mr. Clough. Mr. & Mrs. Seraichick

is interested in Lot #38 and Mr. Clough is interested in Lot #71. Mr.
Clough has second thoughts about the Town abandoning this road.

Selectmen signed checks and reviewed weekly correspondence.
Meeting adjiourned 12:30 am

Respectfully submitted
Linda L. Sizemore



